
Date: Monday 
June 24th 
Time: 7.30pm 
(doors open from 7pm) 
Venue:  
St Athanasius College,  
285 LaTrobe St, 
Melbourne (Naarm) 

This is a free event.  
All are welcome! 

Organised by the Victorian 
Council of Churches (VCC) 
in collaboration with NCCA.  
 
vcc.org.au; vcc@vcc.org.au 

ABOUT REV PROF JERRY PILLAY (WCC GENERAL SECRETARY SINCE JANUARY 1, 2023) 
Jerry was born in South Africa in 1965 into a family of Indian origin. He holds an impressive academic 
background, having earned a Bachelor of Divinity (Honours), a Master of Arts in Missiology and Church 
History and a PhD in Church History and New Testament, focussing on social development. He has held 
significant leadership positions in various Presbyterian churches and organizations. His dedication to 
theological education led him to become the dean of the Faculty of Theology and Religion at the prestigious 
University of Pretoria, where he has also served as a professor of theology.  
With his rich background and experience in leadership, Jerry’s election as the General Secretary of the WCC 
in June 2022 marks a significant milestone in his journey of ecumenical service. His vision for the Church’s 

Opportunities for Ecumenism 
in a Fractured World 

Rev Prof Jerry Pillay will visit Australia in June 2024 as a guest of the 
National Council of Churches in Australia, as it marks the 30th 
anniversary of its formation. He will be a key speaker at the NCCA 
national forum to be held in Adelaide.  
He will be in Melbourne for one evening only to speak at a public event. 
He will share insights about ecumenism from a global perspective, the 
imperative of church unity amid fragmented communities and escalating 
conflict, and what the global church might look like in the future for the 
sake of common witness and service in the world.  
Don’t miss out on hearing this significant presentation. 

Visit of Rev Prof Jerry Pillay 

9th General Secretary  
World Council of Churches 

http://vcc.org.au
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